
My name is Jeffrey Gill. I am 68 years old and live in rural Victoria. 
As an Australian citizen, tax payer and voter I wish to register my support for the draft Human Rights 
and Anti Discrimination Bill currently before the Senate which I have read and wholeheartedly 
endorse. 
  
Passage of this Bill and the implementation of its content will enable Australia to hold its head high 
as a modern progressive nation that protects all of its citizens from unfair treatment and 
discrimination at the hands of all other citizens – particularly discrimination by people who blindly 
hold to views that have been handed down for generations by out-dated and discredited agencies 
and do not have the ability to question the relevance of those views in a modern society. 
  
Many Thanks 
  
Jeffrey Gill 
 


